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21st July 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  

Thankyou 

Many thanks to all of you for your kind wishes, cards and gifts for staff at the end of this term. We 

have had another successful school year and it was great to celebrate the Camberwell Carnival with 

you last Friday. It was so good everyone enjoyed themselves despite the rain.  

Please join me in wishing Jessica success as she moves on in her career. She has been a much 

valued member of the teaching staff and we wish her well.  

We have more skilled staff joining us in September as we open our new reception and Key Stage 4 

classes. We also have a new Assistant Head joining the team. Jen will be working alongside Beth and 

Rian and will be responsible for some of our KS2 and KS3 classes. Erin will continue to lead the 

Assistant Heads.  

Many of you have benefited from Farzana’s support over the last two terms. Her wisdom, kindness 

and guidance have been invaluable. Thank you so much Farzana. 

Harriet is returning from her maternity leave in September and will be available to continue our Family 

Support.  

Term dates 

First Day of Term: Wednesday September 6th at 9am for existing KS3 pupils.  

New pupils in KS3 will start at 10.00 am 

Wednesday September 6th at 9.30 am for KS1 and KS2 pupils.  

New reception and Year 1 pupils will have a personalised transition plan coordinated by Beth 

and Erin.  

Information for Families 

If you need support over the summer the contact number for Southwark All Age Disabilities Team is  

0207 525 5372 

You can contact Southwark Social Services 24 hours a day calling 0207 525 5000 and asking to 

speak with a duty social worker. 

If you need to call the school over the holidays leave a message with the answering service and we 

will get back to you as soon as we can.  

Have a wonderful summer and thank you once again. 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


